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JUNE BIRTHDAYS  
Church Staff & Officers: 
Rev. Tyler J. Bayless, Pastor 
   Rev.tyler.bayless@gmail.com 
 
Deborah Close, Admin. Assistant 
    Deborah@torontopresby.org 
 
Virginia Popson, Financial Sec. 
     VPopson@sbcglobal.net 
 
Ben Beswick, Clerk of Session 
 
Thomas L. Wilson, Treasurer 
 
Dolores Boggs, Director of Music 
 
Karen Shell,  Rehearsal Organist 
 
Lisa Grable, Custodian  

Tammy Comer 6/3 Nathan Jones 6/19 

Joe Shimmel 6/4 Janet Saner 6/19 

Jenna Jane Newbold 6/7 Holly Newbold 6/21 

William Beswick 6/8  

James Franke 6/8  

Terry Jones 6/13  

Jake Keenan 6/15  

Astrid Bricker 6/17  

G.R. Dickinson 6/17  

  GIVE ONLINE: WWW.TORONTOPRESBY.ORG 

Prayer Chain 
If you would like to 
be added to the 
prayer chain please 
contact  the office. 

 

Sunday, June 3rd 
§ Communion/ 
§ Graduation 

Recognition 
Sunday 

 
Thursday, June 7th  
§ Yarn ministry, 10am 
 
Monday, June 11th - 
Friday June 15th 
§ Vacation Bible 

school 
 
Sunday, June  17th 
§ Happy Father’s 

Day! 
 
Monday, June 18th 
§ Session meeting, 

6pm 
 
Thursday, June 21st 
§ Yarn ministry, 10am 
 

 
 

Tuesdays 
Bible study, 7pm 

 

Sunday Worship 
11am 

Sunday School  
10am 

Choir Rehearsal 
Wednesdays, 7pm 

 

“New” Office Hours: 
Monday- Thursday 

9 - 1pm 
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Rev. Tyler J. Bayless, Pastor  
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Happenings: 

“Missionary or Imposter” 
Charles Spurgeon once said that “Every Christian is either a 

missionary or an imposter.” This may seem like a strong dichotomy 
but at its essence one of the calls that scripture puts upon our 
hearts is to be missionaries. In other words, scripture tells us to 
spread the Word about Jesus Christ to those who have not heard 
or may not believe. Spurgeon would continue on by saying that “It 
cannot be that there is a high appreciation of Jesus and a totally 
silent tongue about him.” To appreciate Christ and to foster a 
deeper relationship with Christ as our Lord and Savior we must be 
willing to tell other people the good news of salvation.  

 When we think about what mission means it is far more 
expansive than just going to some distant country to paint a school 
or repair a roof. Not to say that those things aren’t important in their 
own right but it’s not something that everyone is capable of doing.  

 Being a missionary can mean spreading the word about 
Christ in our town through either the words that we proclaim, the 
way we interact with our neighbors or the ways that we serve one 
another. It can also mean travelling to a distant land to do manual 
labor or building relationships just for the sake of greater 
understanding among believers. To put it simply, mission is 
recognizing a need (the possibilities are endless) and trying to do 
something to meet that need in the name of Christ.  

 Recently, as you read about a couple months back, the yarn 
ministry approached me with the idea for a charity baby shower 
and asked for my ideas of where baby care items could be donated 
too. This baby shower was much more than just a get together, the 
yarn ministry recognized that there was a need for families who 
were not able to afford to buy these items and that they were able 
to do something to help lessen that burden. Through this mission 
work they not only spread the love of Christ to families all 
throughout Jefferson County but potentially prevented them from 
entering the court system because these supplies will help families 
where cases of neglect could be happening because they couldn’t 
afford these items.  

 Mission work presents itself to us in a variety of 
opportunities. I encourage you to look for those opportunities 
where a need must be met and do something in the name of Christ 
to fulfill it. When we do this we surely aren’t imposters.  

Grace and peace, Pastor Tyler  



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

$5.00 
challenge 

report: 
Thank you to those 

who have accepted 

the challenge of the 

Session and have 

given $5.00 extra 

each week. We have 

raised $1,575.00 so 

far in 2018. Thank 

you! 

 

Graduation Recognition Sunday 
On Sunday, June 3rd , we  will recognize the 

accomplishments of those graduating  from high 

school and pray a blessing over them for their future 

endeavors. Following Worship there will be a time of 

fellowship and celebration  in their honor.  Please 

join us for this celebration.  

Volunteers  
Needed 

We are looking for 
volunteers to cut 
grass during the 
summer months. 

Please let us 
know if you are 

interested.  

All the updating of the 

office wing is complete 

and we have some  

items to give away :  

¶  2 desks 

¶  1 cabinet  

¶ 1  filing cabinet 

¶ 4 curtains 

¶ 1 quilt 

 

 These items are on a 

first come first serve 

basis, please stop by 

the office if you are 

interested . 

Vacation Bible School  
June 11th - 15th  

Our theme this year is “Game On!’ Gearing 

up for Life’s Big Game. It is a sports theme 

where God wants us to join his team, to 

train hard, to celebrate our salvation, to 

encourage one another, and spur each 

other on. VBS is for students age toddler 

through 5th grade (complete last year). 

Monday, June 11th - Friday June 15th 

from 9am - noon. On the first day 

registration is at 8:30am. There is no cost 

to attend but a free will offering will be 

collected daily to feed the hungry in Toronto. On the last day June 15th , 

the children will perform a program for parents & their guests. We hope 

to see all of our church Friends there! 

Beaver Creek Church Camp 2018  
For more information visit www.beavercreekcamp.com  

ŪThank youó to all who joined us or sent a 
gift for the Yarn Ministryõs Benefit Baby 
Shower for the Jefferson Countyõs Foster 

Care & Adoption Program. There is a need 
and we are amazed and in awe of your 
generosity! May God bless all of you. Hope 

you had a good time & it was good to see 
you all there.                      Carolyn Owen  
 

Dear Yarn Ministry,  
 My sincere, heartfelt, love & thank 
you goes out to the Presbyterian Yarn 
Ministry group, for thinking of me by 
sending the gorgeous blanket and 
beautiful bouquet of flowers. There arenõt 

enough words to express my òThank Youó 
to my Presbyterian church family.   

God bless you all.                     Nada Todd  
  
 

Dear Yarn Ministry members,  

 A big òTHANK YOUó to the Yarn 
Ministry and the members of your 
congregation for inviting us to speak at 
your event. The baby shower was a 
wonderful idea and we are already 
providing families with some of the items. 

            Tracey Dailey & Joan Dohnal  

      (Jefferson County Children's services)  

Dear Rev Tyler & Session,  
 Thank you for the bible and the 

support youõve given me. Iõm excited to 

j o i n  t h e  c h u r c h .  S i n c e r e l y ,                     
                   Brody Beswick  
 

Dear Friends at the First 
Presbyterian Church,  
 It is with a grateful heart that 

I write this note. Thank you so 

much for your gift we recently 
received. Your gift came just at the 
right time as we have seen a 
significant increase in the number 
of people visiting the Urban 
Mission lately.  Your gift provides 

the means for the Urban Mission 
to provide for these needs and so 
much more. Thank you for your 
generosity!  

With gratitude,    Rev. Ashley Steel  
 

Dear Friends,  
 Your kind hearted gift has 
arrived. Thank You! I am deeply 
grateful for your faithful, generous 
support for the Salvation Army. 
Because of you, broken lives have 

been restored. Thank you again for 
sharing so generously from your 

resources with us. May God bless 
you for your compassion and 
support.                  Evan Hickman  

Dear Yarn Ministry,  
 Thank you so much for the beautiful 
lap robe that I received from  the Yarn 
Ministry . I will think of you every time I 

use it.  Love & prayers,                    De De

Dear Yarn Ministry,  
 Words can not say how 
beautiful the lap robe is or how 
much I appreciate your kindness. 

There isnõt a day that I donõt have 
a blanket on so this is a true 
blessing. I once read, òRainbows 

are beautiful smiles from Godó, 
your ministry is truly  the 
rainbow for our community. 

Thanks again for all your love and 
prayers. God bless each & 
everyone,      Susan Buckham  
 
Our sympathy is extended to 

the family on the passing of 
Susan Buckham who passed 
away on May 15, 2018. Please 
keep her family in your prayers.  


